CITY OF RICHMOND

by REPORT TO COUNCIL
TO: Richmond City Council DATE: September 21%, 2000
FROM: Councillor Lyn Greenhill, Chair FILE: 6480-01
Public Works & Transportation Committee
RE: REQUEST FOR REFERENDUM IN CONNECTION WITH THE PUBLIC

CONSULTATION PROCESS - TRANSLINK FINANCING OPTIONS

The Public Works & Transportation Committee, at its meeting held on Wednesday,
September 20", 2000, considered the above matter, and recommends as follows:

COMMITTEE RECOMMENDATION

That the Greater Vancouver Regional District and the Greater Vancouver Transit
Authority be advised that City Council requests that the public consultation process
being held include a referendum on the various funding options.

Councillor Lyn Greenhill, Chair
Public Works & Transportation Committee
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